
Important Communication to all Enrolled Students of PGDSRD 8th Batch 
(2016) and PGDTDM 5th Batch (2016) 

 
 
 

All the Enrolled Students of PGDSRD 8th Batch (2016) and PGDTDM 5th Batch 

(2016) are requested to remit their Second Semester Course Fee on or before 5th 

August, 2016 (Rs. 5,000/- for Gen/OBC, Rs. 4,500/- for SC/ST/PH Students) in the 

form of a Demand Draft drawn in favour of “NIRD-DEC-PGD-SRD” payable at 

Hyderabad, irrespective of their participation in First Semester Examinations and 

waiting for First Semester Examination results. After receipt of the Fee the Second 

Semester Course Books will be dispatched. 

 

Programme Coordinator PGDSRD & PGDTDM 

 


